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FOR A VIRTUAL AI
PROMPT-A-THON

The Graduate School is thrilled to announce the opportunity 
for all graduate students to attend a virtual AI prompt-a-thon 
led by AI experts at Microsoft. During the session, graduate students 
will explore innovative prompting techniques to save time and enhance
efficiency. Participants will have time to practice and refine their prompting
skills through hands-on activities and collaborative discussions. 

APRIL 16, 2025
1-3 P.M. VIA TEAMS

L E A R N  F R O M  A I  E X P E R T S  A T  M I C R O S O F T

JOIN US!

For those who cannot attend, the session will be taped and made available on the Graduate School's website. 

NOTE: Attendees MUST register with @uw.edu email to be admitted!

> Learn hands-on how to use effective prompting techniques 
> Learn about Generative AI and how to responsibly and safely leverage it 
> Discover ways you can use AI to enhance efficiency and improve daily workflows 

L E A R N I N G  O B J E C T I V E S :  

SCAN
to join us
on Teams

grad.uw.edu


